COPY
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
SANTOS.
15th October, 1959.

Dear Sir,

T have been advised that the following vessels belonging
to Messrs. L. Figueiredo Navegacao S.A., of Santos, are to be
broken up ati-

Laminadora de Ferro Gaucha Ltda.,
Rua Ramiro Barcellos, 219 - PORTO ALEGRE Y
Rio Grande do Sul - Brazll &

in the very near future.

The SAO SEBASTIAO is already being broken up, the
8AO0 PEDRO left today to be broken up and the SAO BERNARDO
and TSA0 JOAQUINM are to follow very shortly.

Yours failthfully,

2w 8 e 8000

(Charles A. Davies)
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